
Oliver Hoban

From: Christie Burns
Sent: 14 August 2023 10:30
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: Planning App 4/23/2194/0F1 - Two Static Caravans in Car Park To A Residential 

Dwelling Formerly Hotel (Retrospective)

From: Kevan Buck   
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 9:55 AM 
To: Christie Burns  
Subject: Planning App 4/23/2194/0F1 - Two Static Caravans in Car Park To A Residential Dwelling Formerly Hotel 
(Retrospective) 
 
Good morning Christie 
I can advise that the Environmental Health team has no objections to the above proposal. 
The use of caravans for seasonal workers does also not require a site licence under the Caravan 
Sites and Control of Development Act 1960. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Kevan Buck 
Environmental Health Officer - Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks,  Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  


